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My name is Susan Rapetti from Eugene, Oregon.  I"m strongly opposed to HB 2025.  

Raising gas taxes, registration fees and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable.  This bill punishes us and we are currently struggling to 

make ends meet.  First there's a Fire tax? or something like that, then you're 

increasing our stormwater fee, I've read how you want to increase property taxes as 

well.  When does it end?  Do you want more homeless people on the streets because 

they can't afford all these extra FEES?  Why can't you let people vote on this? Isn't 

Oregon still a democratic state?  


